
From: Andrew Lawrence   
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 11:47 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence application 22873. 

 

 
 

Hi 
 

I am writing with regard to licence application 22873.  
 
I live in Beenham, across the field from Awberry Farm Barn, the premises 

concerned.  
 

I have been following the application to use the premises for weddings with great 
interest.  
 

I have no concerns about the licensing application and believe it should be granted. 
It is a safe rural environment, and I know the licensees to be experienced and 

responsible people. I can see no concerns regarding noise, safety or public license, 
or any disorder/crimes.  
 

Regards 
 

Andrew and Sala Lawrence 
(redacted) 
Beenham 

Berkshire  
RG5 5 

 


